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This year we are celebrating 
20 years of the Premier’s 
Reading Challenge.  
To honour this, students can 
take part by reading 20 books 
instead of the usual 12. 
Special Student Record 
sheets are available from the 
library. Those students will 
receive their normal award 
plus an additional certificate 
for taking part. 
Student Record sheets can be 
collected from the library, or 
can be accessed on the 
Premier’s Reading Challenge 
website  www.prc.sa.edu.au 
When students have 
completed their forms they 
can bring them to the library 
for data entry. 
 
 

Scholastic Book Fair 
Each year our library hosts the Scholastic Book Fair. 

Scholastic Book Fairs is Australia’s leader in quality Book 

Fairs, with an exciting range of recently published 

children’s books, educational products and novelty items. 

 This travelling book shop makes its home in the library for 

one week. Students and their families are able to visit the 

shop before and after school to make any purchases.  This is 

a great opportunity to get ready for birthdays, gifts and to 

spend pocket money.  

Any purchase made earns reward points for our school 

which are then used to purchase books and items for the 

Library. 

                      

          This year’s book fair will be in Week 6, Term 2 

 
Brochures have now gone home for Issue 2.  All orders need to be placed online 
by visiting   scholastic.com.au/LOOP, or you can download the app. 
The last day to order will be Friday 24th March. (Week 8). 
Order can be collected from the library 
 

 “Reading should not be presented to 
children as a chore or a duty. It should 
be offered as a gift.” – Kate DiCamillo 

As our seasons change and the 
mornings become colder, 
please take the opportunity to 
visit the library at the 
beginning of each day. 
Students and their families are 
welcome to come in from 
8.30am to have a browse, 
borrow and have a read.     

             


